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CITY OF SANTA ROSA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

FTA SECTION 5310 GRANT APPLICATION FOR ADA ACCESSIBLE VEHICLES 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be conducted by the City Council on 

Tuesday, February 14, 2017 at or after 5:00 p.m., in the City Council Chamber, City Hall, 

100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to receive 

public comment and recommendations prior to the City Council acting on FTA SECTION 

5310 Grant Application for ADA Accessible Vehicles. 

 

The application is for the acquisition of replacement antenna equipment, four replacement 

accessible paratransit vehicles and one replacement accessible vehicle for Route 16 that 

serves the Oakmont Senior Community that have reached their useful life expectancy. The 
California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) requires that public agencies hold a 

public hearing to allow local non-profits to comment on both their ability to provide ADA 

complementary paratransit service and the City’s interest in submitting a Section 5310 grant 

application. 

 

If you cannot attend, you are encouraged to submit written comments and recommendations 

prior to the public hearing.  Comments and questions may be directed to Yuri Koslen, Transit 

Planner, Department of Transportation and Public Works, City of Santa Rosa, 100 Santa 

Rosa Avenue, Room 6, Santa Rosa, CA 95404, telephone 707-543-3335. 

 

 

Daisy Gomez, City Clerk, City of Santa Rosa 
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